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Drifter’s officers serving for 2011-2012 snowmobile season:
President: Mark Bombinski
Vice President: Keith Rushford
Treasurer: Ken Romberg
Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund
Board Members: Jeremy Probst & Tim Keller
Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

Next Meeting: August 9th at 7:00pm in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne
Court, Neenah. We will discuss the Backwards Raffle at this meeting.
0 21 members attended the May meeting.

Pre-Clayton Fest Party: For all of you volunteers, we will grill out on Thursday, June 7th at Keith & Katie Salm’s
house. (2830 Larsen Road in Neenah) starting at 6:00PM. Bring your own beverages & lawn chairs. Please park
in the farm driveway where the corn for sale is. Thank you Keith & Katie for hosting!

O Please RSVP by June 1st to bombinski.lisa@principal.com if you plan to attend.

Clayton Fest: The 10th Annual Clayton Fest is June 9th! VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help set up, help throughout
the day, and clean up. The club will start setting up at 8:00am at the Trailhead Park, Town of Clayton.

O The Drifters will serve food and beverages from 10:00am - midnight.

0 Ifyou have not signed up but plan to help, please let me know!

Backwards Raffle: Mark your calendars for our annual raffle on October 13" located in the Winncrest Banquet
Hall at Headliners Bar & Grill from 5:30-10:00p.m. Please contact Keith at krushford@new.rr.com to get your
tickets. (or you can respond to this e-mail).

0 Volunteers: The club needs many volunteers to make this event a great success. We need volunteers to help set
up & help the evening of the raffle from 5:30-10pm.

0 Donations: We are encouraging club members to donate one bottle of booze again this year. Bring it to the
August meeting. Last year the booze baskets went over well @ the raffle. It is not too early to start getting
donations! Feel free to bring any donations to the August & Sept meetings; or you can drop off at the Bombinski
home.

Visit our website: www.drifterssnowmobileclub.com — designed by Jeremy Probst

Items for discussion at the August Meeting:
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Backwards Raffle ticket sales
Volunteers, Donations, etc.
Open Discussion
0 Please come prepared to help finalize the Backwards Raffle



